
Club Officers

   President: John Hudson  
315-452-0060

   Vice President: Dave Shaffer
315-532-7340

   Treasurer: Gene Pierson 
315-698-8927

   Sgt at Arms: Rick Riostirado
                                    315-529-1527
   Secretary: Walt Ellmaker

315-391-3124
   Membership: Sue Shaffer
          nsclubmembership@

     gmail.com
Board of Directors

   Bill Burnell 315-668-9287
   Howard Tafel 315-935-0004
   Jerry Bunting 315-699-8879
   Gary Rizzo 315-439-6905
   Joe Chovan 315-458-0215
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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Sue Shaffer

47 Blount Road
Hastings, NY 13076

The Busy Season

is fast approaching and the club is in good shape.  As 
President John Hudson discussed in July we have made 
many improvements and the club membership is strong.  

However we failed to get a quorum of at least 10 members 
at the last meeting so we did not have an August meeting.  It 
is understandable we all can get busy, and especially with 
this wet summer we want to take advantage of free time 
opportunities when they present themselves.  We tend to get 
the same individuals attending meetings, but please consider 
attending your club meetings as we need participation to 
proceed with club business and get perspectives from new 
folks so we can continue to serve our membership.

Election of Officers

Since this is an odd numbered year, in accordance with our 
bylaws we are scheduled to have an election for club 
officers.  Nominations for officers will be opened at the 
October meeting.  Sue Shaffer is retiring as Membership 
Coordinator and we are seeking her replacement.  Please 
consider stepping up if you can.

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month at 10 AM sharp.
Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by if you'd like a quick refresher to re-
acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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Club Calendar

Sep 13 –  Meetings 7:00,   7:30 PM

Sep 17-18 – Oswego Co. Trappers

Convention

Sep 18 – Sight in Day 9 AM – 1 PM

Sep 25 – Federation Banquet

Oct 11 –  Meetings 7:00,   7:30 PM

Nov 8 –  Meetings 7:00,   7:30 PM

Dec 13  –  Meetings 7:00,   7:30 PM

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 
membership meetings -- they start 

30 minutes earlier
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For Online Members:

Our club Facebook page:
  https://www.facebook.com/groups/351722931699678/

Operation Steel Rain (Pistol Safety Classes):
https://www.facebook.com/safegunhandling/

Please LOCK the 
Front Gate!

The gate has been found open and 
this is a major security risk!

Please remember to lock the gate if 
you are the last to leave the club.

When you pick up at the range take 
note if there are no cars in the 
parking lots as you leave, then 
please close and lock the front gate 
on your way out.  Thank you.

Sight In Day Sep 18

The Club will hold our annual sight 
in day Saturday September 18th 
9am to 1pm.

There will be several range officers 
there to help anyone needing 
assistance.  This is also open to the 
public so if you have a friend that is 
looking to zero in their firearms 
please bring them.

If you have any question please feel 
free to contact:

Range Safety Officer
Walt Ellmaker 
(315) 391-3124

VP David Shaffer:
(315) 529-2342
ringneck55@yhaoo.com  

Archery

The Archery Range and 3D 
Course are setup for use.  New 
Safety / Rule signs have been 
installed at each location.

Please remember NO Broad 
Heads / Practice Broad Heads are 
to be used.  

Sport Rifle League

Activity continues.  If interested 
contact Walt Ellmaker :
        walt.ellmaker@verizon.net
  

When traffic is either entering 
or exiting the rifle / pistol 
range please stop shooting at 
the archery range.

Place out the flags when on the 
3D course, they're located on 
the storage shed next to the 
new Safety / Rules sign.

Federation Banquet 
September 25

at the Greenview Country 
Club.  Tickets are available for 
$30 from 

Don Fenske:
           donfenske2@gmail.com

An item for the silent auction 
is desired. Contact Don if you 
have an item to donate.  

Claudia Tenney and Will 
Barclay are invited to speak.
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